
Notice of Public Open House 
Victoria Avenue & Shepherd Street 

Bikeways 
 

The Projects 

The City of Windsor and Dillon Consulting Limited are preparing the design for the 
Victoria Avenue & Shepherd Street bikeways, high-priority projects under Walk Wheel 
Windsor, the City’s Active Transportation Master Plan. 

These projects are following the Schedule A+ process under the Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment. 

You Are Invited 

A key component of this study is public and agency consultation. A drop-in open house 
is scheduled for December 8, 2022 to provide members of the public with an opportunity 
to meet the project team and provide comments on the recommended plans for the 
Victoria Avenue & Shepherd Street corridor. Public input received at the open house will 
be used to finalize the recommended plans. The open house will be held at the 
following location and time: 

Thursday, December 8, 2022 
4:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Windsor International Aquatic and Training Centre (Main Lobby) 
401 Pitt Street West 

 
Presentation materials will be available at WindsorEAs.ca under “Schedule A+ Projects” 
beginning December 8, 2022. 

 
If you have any questions regarding this project or would like to be included on the 
project notification list, please contact transportation@citywindsor.ca or 519-255-6100 
ext. 6831. 

 
 

 

Personal Information is being collected under the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act. This information will be used for the purpose of gathering feedback for completing the 
environmental assessment. Questions about this collection may be directed to Awele Italiano, 
Transportation Planning Coordinator, at (519) 255-6100 ext. 6831, e-mail aitaliano@citywindsor.ca. 
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